SHERIDAN ALLPREP

----- $A \cdot C \cdot A \cdot D \cdot E \cdot M \cdot Y$ -----

PO Box 583, Sheridan, Oregon 97378 • Phone 503-843-9330 • FAX 503-843-9334

January 8, 2015

Sheridan School District Board of Directors 435 S Bridge St. Sheridan, Or 97378

Dear Board Members:

Pursuant to ORS 338.065 (3)-(6), the board members formally request your consideration for renewal of the Sheridan AllPrep Academy charter contract with the Sheridan School District beyond the 2014-2015 school year.

In cooperation with the Sheridan School District, we have enjoyed a good working relationship these past years and wish to continue by working with members of your staff to develop the new contract.

Please indicate that your Board of Directors affirms its intent to renew and enter into contract discussions. We also request that you designate the person or persons with whom we shall work to ensure a smooth and timely renewal process.

Thank you for your continuing partnership with our school.

Pamela Wertz

Board President

Sheridan AllPrep Academy